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AH Committee

From: Linda LYERLY <lindalyerly@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:35 PM
To: AH Committee
Cc: Lucienne de naie; pitts Cooper
Subject: Please Deny Lihau'ula 201H unaffordable housing project in Olowalu

This project will not help the sustainability of the island nor help the people have better lives.  There 
will be SMA violations for this project.  There should be an EIS to protect the reef and ocean quality 
and to confirm a reliable potable water source for the project.  There are already SMA violations for 
Affordable housing in Lahaina as the project was pushed through without proper review and 
mitigation for public resources. 
 
I understand the County trying to push housing projects through for property revenues but lack the 
foresight as to the long term harmful effects  that are sure to happen. 
 
Mahalo nui,  Linda Lyerly.  100  Hoku Pl., Lahaina, HI 96761 


